
CORONAVIRUS COVID-19
ROSDERRA IRISH MEATS GROUP.















ROSDERRA JAMESTOWN
CONTROL MEASURES COVID-19

• STARTING FROM WEDNESDAY 18/03/2020 ALL STAFF ENTERING SITE WILL HAVE THERE 
TEMPERATURE TAKEN PRIOR TO ENTRY TO ENSURE ALL STAFF’S WELLBEING

• MAINTAIN GOOD HAND HYGIENE

• REMEMBER SOCIAL DISTANCING (SPREAD OUT IN CANTEEN DURING BREAKS)

• AVOID HANDSHAKING

• MAINTAIN CANTEEN HYGIENE I.E. USE ANTIBACTERIAL WIPES TO CLEAN TABLES AFTER USE

• STAY SAFE WE ARE ALL RESPONSIBLE FOR OUR OWN SAFETY 


